
Maintenance of Public Inspection File  

 

AMC Partners Escanaba, LLC (“AMC”) has endeavored to timely upload all documents required to be 

placed in the WUPT online public inspection file (“PIF”).  AMC recently became aware of two documents 

that, through inadvertence, were not uploaded in a timely manner.  They are the 2018 and 2019 EEO 

Public Inspection File Reports (the “EEO Reports”) for the Station Employment Unit (“SEU”) that includes 

WUPT.  The EEO Reports were timely prepared at the conclusion of each 12-month reporting period, but 

neither EEO Report was uploaded to the SEU stations’ online PIFs after it was prepared.  AMC regrets 

this lapse.  When it was discovered, AMC immediately investigated the lapse and instituted processes 

and procedures to ensure that annual EEO Public File Reports and other documents required to be 

placed in its stations’ public inspection files are timely uploaded going forward.  

Also, by way of background, from May 1, 2016, until March 27, 2020, on which date AMC acquired the 

license of WUPT pursuant to prior Commission consent, AMC brokered the programming of WUPT 

pursuant to a Local Programming and Marketing Agreement with the station’s licensee at that time.  The 

WUPT online public inspection file does not contain copies of issues/programs lists for the third quarter 

of 2013 and the fourth quarter of 2015, which preceded AMC’s programming of the station. 


